
Wee Three’s PM Little Room Newsletter

Dear Families,
Welcome Back and Happy 2025!  We hope your holidays were filled with 
happiness and joy!  This month our theme will be winter and shapes.  This year 
we will begin another book as we learn our shapes!  Our book is Shape Monster.  
We will make a variety of crafts and complete activities as we learn a new 
shape each week.  Your child will work on more pre-reading skills as they read 
our book, and we are sure they will tell you about feeding Shape Monster!  We 
will also be working on more pre-writing strokes, spelling our name, and 
introducing scissor skills.  In regards to self help skills, we have introduced the “flip 
method”  with putting on a coat and encouraging children to zip their own 
coat.  We greatly appreciate you working on these skills at home.



Important Dates

No School:       Monday, January 20th  MLK Day
                          Friday, January 31th Staff In-Service Day
Pajama Day:   Tuesday, January 14th and Thursday, 
January 16th
ART SHOW:​     Friday, March 21st

                   
SNACK REMINDER: Please Sign Up Here  to bring in snack for the new year! As a 
reminder please provide snack for 12 students and a jug of water! 

   

Classroom Activities:

January Theme:  Winter, Snow, Arctic Animals
January Songs:   “Five Little Snowmen”

        “I’m a Friendly Snowman”
        “Snowballs Rolling Down the Street”
        “If You Want To Be A Polar Animal”

Gym:  Obstacle Course​ Snowman Freeze
 Snowball Fight​ Ice Skating
 Sledding​ Penguin Dance

      

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0A4EADAE23A3F4C61-53524030-weethrees


Week of January 6th​
Melted Snowman 
Wintry Scene
Shape Book - Circle

Week of January 13th​                        
Hot Chocolate Mug
Snowflake Craft
Shape Monster - Square
Tuesday and Thursday- Wear Your Pajamas

Week of January 20th​
Walrus
Polar Bear
Narwhal
Shape Monster - Triangle
No School on Monday, Jan. 20th

Week of January 27th
Abominable Snowman
Shape Monster - Star
No School on Friday, Jan. 31st

We  are so excited for another fun year at MEEC and wish your family good 
health and happiness for 2025!

Ms. Deena, Ms. Bri and Ms. Sidney


